Three groups at Sa Miranda sent home as instructor tests positive
Monday, 26 July 2021 14:04

The Consell de Formentera reports that an instructor at Escoleta Sa Miranda has tested positive
for Covid-19. In accordance with Educovid public health protocol, a group of newborns and two
groups of 1 to 2 year olds will stay home from school starting today.

Affected families were contacted by phone and informed of the developments yesterday.
Instructions on stay-at-home measures, protocol and tests will be passed on directly to families
and staff by Educovid’s health services.
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